
Dear Legislators, 
 
I am writing to express my opposition of Senate Bill 761 which would require petition signers to print 
their own page in order to sign it and mail it in. How is this planned to be enforced? How will the 
Elections Division track who is printing the page? What about low income voters who do not have easy 
access to a printer? Or our older population who did not grow up with computers and may need 
assistance finding and printing these documents? And how much will this end up costing tax payers? 
 
 
According to the Secretary of State’s office the current e-sheets rules are both bi-partisan and good 
policy. SB 761 would restrict Oregonians’ voting rights.  
 
This 2019 session has seen an extremely high number of bills in the legislature and legislators have been 
working extremely hard this year. Please vote NO on SB 761 so that your attentions may be directed at 
more important issues our state is facing such as foster care reform. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Chelsea Wolfer 
97223 
 


